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Republic of the Philippines;
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
MIMAROPA Region

Attention

FROM

SUBJECT

FEB 0 8 2023

MEMORANDUM 

FOR : The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By Tlie Bay Building 
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668. Ermita, Manila

The Chief, Legal Division

Tlie OIC-PENR Officer

INVESTIGATION REPORT RE: CONDUCT OF GROUND 
VALIDATION OF PLAN CCS-4B-000298-D COVERING 
PORTION OF LOT NO. 407, PLS-22 LOCATED IN BRGY. 
BARAHAN, STA CRUZ, OCC. MINDORO

Repectflilly forwarded is the letter dated August 10, 2022 of Michael Glenn S. 
Buenaventura, et al. requesting for an update on the result of the molo propio (office-initiated) 
investigation conducted sometime in August 2019 by a team from DENR-MIMAROPA Region 
IV-B Office, involving Lot No 407, Pls-22, covered by survey plan Ccs-4B-000298-D, located in 
Brgy. Barahan, Sta. Cruz, Occ. Mindoro.

Relative thereto, please be informed that the public land applications of several claimants, 
including Mr. Buenaventura, have been remanded to the CENR Office in Sablayan and the 
same have not been given due course. As per Memorandmn dated September 16, 2020 issued by 
then Regional Executive Director Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESOIV, more particularly, we are 
directed under Item No. 3 to implement the following:

“Stricly hold processing of all public land applications/patents processing
covered by Plan Ccs-4B-000298-DE

In this regard, may we respectfully request for a copy of the investigation report 
submitted by tlie team from that office and an update on the status of the pending case (if any) 
before die Legal Division.

For infonnation and approval.

TSD-RPS

.TANADA

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro 
Email Address: penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph
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